
July 2019 

 

Dear , 

 Welcome to Mrs. Green’s class!! I am so excited to be your teacher this year!  

The first day of school is Tuesday July 30th, 2019. We will meet on the blacktop by the playground 

at 8:15. Be sure to line up on line 105. We are going to have an exciting year of learning and fun!  

I know you are excited to begin shopping for school supplies so I am including a list of 

recommended supplies (in order of importance): 

• One set of headphones for personal use (over the ear works best) 
• One box of 24 crayons 
• One or two expo markers (for use on student whiteboards) 
• A Backpack is also recommended 
• Please do not bring pencil boxes to school; you will not need one this year. 

If you would like to make a donation to our classroom here are a few suggestions as well: 

• Pencils (Ticonderoga brand works best) 
• Kleenex!! (lots and lots for cold and allergy season) 

Please be sure to tell your parents about Back To School Night on Thursday, 
August 1, 2019 from 6:45 – 7:30 pm. I will present many more details about first 
grade and what to expect from our school year that evening.  

Get a good night’s rest on Monday night; I can’t wait to meet you Tuesday 

morning and begin our  adventure together!  

Sincerely,         

Mrs. Green 


